
	

	

	

	

	

	
	
3/22/2017	
	
	
Ted	Campbell	Jr	
Bozeman	Sunrise	Rotary	Club	
712	Doney	Way		
Bozeman,	MT	59718	
	
Dear	Ted,	
	
It	is	my	pleasure	to	inform	you	that	the	Gianforte	Family	Foundation	trustees	have	taken	into	consideration	the	
mission	of	your	organization	and	would	be	pleased	to	present	Bozeman	Sunrise	Rotary	Club	with	a	grant	of	
$25,000.00	to	be	allocated	towards	your	East	Gallatin	Recreation	Area	Park	Master	Plan.		Please	let	us	know	when	
you	have	a	specific,	timely	need	for	the	funds	and	we	will	send	the	check	to	the	address	on	this	letter.	

If	for	some	reason	the	grant	funding	can’t	be	used	for	its	originally	intended	purpose,	please	contact	us	to	make	
other	arrangements	for	the	funds.	
	
In	accepting	these	funds,	the	trustees	ask	that	you	commit	to	complete	an	online	impact	report	form	by	January	15,	
2018	updating	the	foundation	on	the	allocation	of	this	grant.		Instructions	for	completing	this	form	will	be	included	
in	a	reminder	email	you	will	receive	a	few	weeks	before	the	report	is	due.	

It	is	the	trustees’	hope	that	this	grant	will	assist	your	organization	as	you	improve	on	a	wonderful,	outdoor	area	for	
our	community.	
	

Sincerely,	

	
	
	

Catherine	Koenen	
Executive	Director	
Gianforte	Family	Foundation	
gianforte.foundation@gmail.com	
	

	


